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PROFESSIONAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:

N-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18)
 dimethyl benzyl ammonium chloride..................0.8%
 N-Alkyl (68% C12, 32% C14)

dimethyl ethylbenzyl ammonium chloride.............0.8%
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CAUTION/CORROSIVE
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COMMERCIAL GERMICIDAL CLEANER

RISK PHRASES: CAUTION: Corrosive, Poisonous, Avoid Contact with
skin, eyes, and clothing.  Keep out of reach of children. 
Harmful if swallowed.

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES: Wear goggles or face shield and rubber
gloves when handling.  Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by
storage or disposal.  If disinfecting food contact surfaces,
rinse well with potable water.

FIRST AID TREATMENT: In case of contact with skin immediately
wash with soap & water.  If irritation persists, call a
physician.  In case of contact with eyes flush with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes and call a physician.  If
swallowed, drink large amounts of milk or water and call a
physician or poison control centre immediately.  Do not induce
vomiting.  Measures against circulatory shock respiratory
depression and convulsion may be needed.



HOME Germicidal Cleaner detergent/disinfectant has been designed
specifically for hospitals, offices, motels, nursing homes,
schools, food processing plants and other institutions where
housekeeping is of prime importance.

DIRECTIONS: To disinfect hard inanimate surfaces such as walls,
table tops, apply solution with mop, cloth, or sponge so as to
wet thoroughly.  Allow to remain wet for 10 minutes and then let
air dry.  At 35 mL per litre dilution, Home Germicidal Cleaner
exhibits disinfectant activity against the organisms Salmonella
Choleraesuis, Staphylococcus aureus, and Escherichia coli.

For heavily soiled areas, a pre-cleaning step is required.  If
disinfecting food contact surfaces, rinse well with potable
water.  Prepare a fresh solution for each use.

HOSPITAL DISINFECTION: At 50 mL per litre dilution Home
Germicidal Cleaner is an effective hospital disinfectant against
Pseudomonas aeruginosa.

MILDEWSTAT: To control mold and mildew on pre- cleaned, hard
non-porous surfaces (such as floors, walls, table tops) add 25 mL
Home Germicidal Cleaner per litre of water.  Apply solution with
a cloth, mop, or sponge making sure to wet all surfaces
completely.  Let air dry.  Repeat application at weekly intervals
or when mildew growth reappears. 

SANITIZATION: To sanitize previously cleaned and rinsed
non-porous food contact surfaces, add 13 mL Home Germicidal
Cleaner per litre of water.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 
AVOID CONTACT WITH SKIN, EYES, AND CLOTHING 
READ PRECAUTIONARY INFORMATION BEFORE USE 

DO NOT CONTAMINATE WATER, FOOD, OR FEED BY STORAGE OR DISPOSAL

******************************************
This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. +)) 


